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Welcome to the BBP Security Services and 

Training Ltd Employee Newsletter for May 2014 
 

Message from the Directors 

 

We are proud to announce that BBP Security 

Security Services & Training Ltd, has achieved its 
ACS (Approved Contractor Status) for Door 
Supervision and Security Guarding. 
Thanks goes out to all BBP staff (past and present) 
whose excellent work has helped to achieve this. 
Special thanks must also go to our clients for their 
glowing tributes, it’s a pleasure to work with ALL of 
you. 
Moving forward we must keep these high standards 
and move on to better ourselves for next year. 
We will also be going for the ACS in Key Holding in 
the next few months. 
 

 
 

Festival season 

 
Glastonbury is now provisionally full, but if you wish 
to be considered let us know  
We also have: 
 
NASS FEST 
Latitude 
Boardmasters 
V2014 
Leeds 
Southampton Boatshow 
UK skills, NEC 
 
If you know of any potential new staff, feel free to 
recommend them to us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Approved Contractor Scheme  

 
As part of the ACS requirements, we will periodically 
sending out Staff Surveys, Customer Questionnaires 
and also gain feedback from individuals that will 
come into contact with our services.  This gives the 
Management essential information to ensure 
effective working practices. 
 

Training 

 
We are looking to give all staff the opportunity to 
gain their Level 2 in Spectator Safety this year. 
If you haven’t already asked, please do!! 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You! 

 
During today’s current economic climate it is 
essential that BBP Security Services and Training 
Ltd continue to develop and progress to keep ahead 
of the competition.  We appreciate that our staff are 
an essential factor to our success.   
 
BBP Security Services and Training Ltd ‘Thank 
You’ for your continued efforts and support! 
 
Mark, Steve & Gary 
 
Directors – BBP Security 
 
 

 Us. Good ideas will be acknowledged and  
 Implemented. 

We encourage staff to put forward improvement ideas 

and feedback, Kindly email or write 


